
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/15/2015 10:42:55 AM
Subject: RE: 2015 Gov Haley Best Practices for RGPPC

Thanks for your help. KV

From: Schimsa, Rebecca
Sent: Wednesday, July 15, 2015 10:01 AM 
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: 2015 Gov Haley Best Practices for RGPPC
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